
From: registrar
To: Janet Sakauye
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -EB-2021-0041
Date: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 3:26:30 PM

 From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 6:43 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --
Devon Ferns

-- Phone --

 

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I strongly oppose this proposed rate increase.
Ontario residents are under constant assault due to soaring costs for everything. Internet, hydro, food. Hydro is
already excessively expensive as it is.

-- Attachment --




